
KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

  
SCHOOL REOPENS MONDAY 6TH NOVEMBER
Parents Evening W/C Monday 13th
November
Christmas Productions 
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 14th
December am and pm
Year 1 & 2 - Tuesday 12th December am and
pm  
Year 3 & 4 - Wednesday 13th December am
and pm  
Year 5 & 6 -  Friday 15th  December am and
pm

Christmas Parties  
Nursery/Reception - Thursday 21st pm
Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday 20th December pm
Year 3 & 4 - Monday 18th December pm
Year 5 & 6 - Tuesday 19th December pm

Christmas Panto in school 6th December
Christmas lunch 14th December
Carol Service in Church Thursday 21st
December- all parents welcome
Winning House Treat Friday 22nd December
am
Whole School Talent Show  Friday 22nd
December pm

Friday 27th October 2023 

Today marks the end of this half term. Thank you
for all of your support over the last 8 weeks. It

has been lovely to watch how well the children
have settled into their new classes. 

Next half term is a busy one filled with parents
evenings, parties and productions.

The cost of living crisis is hitting lots of families all
over the country hard. Schools are also

struggling with our funding. We are trying very
hard to strike a balance between fundraising for

school fund and ensuring families are not put
under further strain.  I have been meeting with

the local authority to help design support
packages that we can use in school to support

families. I would appreciate your input into these
plans so that whatever we put in place works for
you all. I will be in touch next half term to ask for

your help creating a plan.

I hope you all have a lovely October half term.  



Thank you for your support at this half term’s disco! As you can see the children had a
great time.

 We raised £340! This money will go into school fund and will be used to provide
additional treats for the children such as the house treat at the end of each term. 



Year 4
Roman Roads

Year 4 created their own roads using the same method as the Romans.
First, they dug a ditch and put in big stones.

Next, was sand, pebbles and stones.
The third layer was cement and broken tiles and stones.

Finally, they put on paving slabs and kerb stones.

Year 4
ECO Club

Year 4 have started their ECO Club.
Their first task was linked to Recycling Week to create posters to encourage people to recycle.



Year 2’s 3D shape hunt in
 Mega Maths.

Year 2 had a fantastic Mega Maths session looking for
3D shapes in real life around the classroom. Mr

Needham was really impressed with our shape hunting
skills, especially spotting that a pencil was a hexagonal

prism!



House Points
Introducing this term’s house captains!  

Our house captains have a key role in awarding house point certificates
in Friday celebration assembly as well as motivating each house to try

and earn as many house points as they can.  Each house captain
helped to lead assembly this week for their house.

House captains have also
totalled up the house points for this half term

and the results are as follows:

Cuthbert 626
Oswald 625
Aidan 539
Bede  479

The winning house for the
whole of autumn term will
win a trip to Kiki’s Kabin on

the last day of term in
December!


